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People with time for Children 

 
 

5th June 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 

House Bench Ball Competition  

Our Sport Leaders would like to host a House Bench Ball Competition this term. We would like to hold this 
competition on the following days:  
 

Years 1 - 3 on Monday 12th June 3pm - 4:15pm 
Years 4 - 6 on Thursday 15th June 3pm - 4:15pm 

 
We would need a minimum of 10 players per house for the competition to go ahead. Please sign the slip below if 
your child is interested.  
 
Please return reply slip by Thursday 8th June.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all at our first sporting house competition.  
 
 
Mia, Connor Giles, Derin, Hollie and Miss White.  
 
 
 ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

House Bench Ball Competition 

Name: ……………………………………………………………House: ……………………………………. Class: ………………………………… 
is interested in playing in the upcoming House Bench Ball Competition.   
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………. Dated ……………………………………………………………………………. 
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